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                Frank M. Tejeda Middle School
                         2909 E. EVANS ROAD – SAN ANTONIO, TX 78259

            Phone 210-356-5600    Fax 210-482-2277  
                           “Leave Your Mark”
Mission: We challenge every student to excel and demonstrate the highest levels of leadership, academic excellence, technical skills, and responsible citizenship. 
June 22, 2015
Dear Tejeda Parents/Guardians:

This letter is to inform you about an accident that occurred within our community. I want to ensure that you have this information and to remind everyone within our community, including our students, to be alert at all times.

At approximately noon today one of our students was walking home from Summer Recreation Camp and was crossing the street at the crosswalk intersection of East Evans in front of the Encino Rio subdivision, and was struck by a vehicle.  The student was alert and speaking to patrons who stopped to render aid and assistance, while EMS, San Antonio and North East Police were called.  The student was airlifted to University Hospital.  I was able to speak with the student’s parent on site, and will be visiting the hospital later today.  

Accidents like this remind all of us, adults and students, to always be alert and aware of our surroundings at all times, especially when crossing major streets and crosswalks.  I ask that you continue to review the safety rules below with your child.  Our summer recreation coaches/teachers will also be reviewing these safety rules with our students attending this camp: 

· Stop at the curb and always look left, right, and left again before crossing a street, and keep watching as you cross.  Be aware that drivers have differing levels of eyesight and skill in operating motor vehicles.
· Pedestrians should be especially careful at intersections, where drivers may fail to yield the right-of-way to pedestrians while driving through the crosswalk. 

· Make eye contact with drivers when crossing busy streets.

· Wear bright colors or reflective clothing if you are walking near traffic at night.

· Walk on the sidewalks whenever possible.  If sidewalks are not available, walk facing traffic on the edge of the road, as far from the travel lane as possible.

· Walk defensively and be ready for unexpected events.  Know what’s going on around you and don’t allow your vision to be blocked by clothing, hats, or items that you are carrying.

· When crossing, use all of your senses and don’t use your cell phone for calls and texting.

· Never run or dash into the street.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school at (210) 356-5605.  

Sincerely,

John A. Bojescul

Principal
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